
TEMPLE BETH ZION 
 

Cantor Janis Guralnick 
 

December 25, 2010 – Tevet 18, 5771 
 

SHEMOT /Exodus 1:1-6:1 / Haftarah – Isaiah 27:6-28:13; 29:22-23 
 

Following the Sabbath Services there will be a 

Kiddush hosted by the Sisterhood. 

****************** 
      Donations have been received             
In Memory of       Remembered by 

Gerson Glickman    Naomi Axelrod 

Alexander Stone   Nettie Berkson 

Jose Plockier   Abel Plockier 

Edward Schwartzenberg Mrs Alan Lamas 

Ruth & Sam Davis  Sol & Seema Davis 

Esther Aaronson  Susan Aaronson 

Morris Bierman  Rita Silverman 

********************* 

 

 

Ruth Davis December 27 
 
Nettie Berkson December 31 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We remember those who have departed during the past 

year, whose names are inscribed on the memorial 

plaques in the Steinman Chapel and in the Sanctuary, 

and /or in our Hearts. 

Marjory Beber   Greg Polin  

David Breverman  Rose Rockmaker 

Ida Delman   Joy Sharp 

Lainee Ellman   Douglas Sheppard 

Gila Fluhr   Stuart Simon 

Rabbi Edward M Tenenbaum Minna Kaye 

David Leon   Dr. James Winsberg 

Ruben Ortiz   Frances Rosen   

************************* 
Lights will be kindled this week on the 
occasion of the Yahrtzeit: 
Emily Peysack   Fannie Berger 

Ruth Shankman  Sam Davis 

Annarita Uretsky  Alec Borden 

Franklin Herrscher  Meyer Katz 

Edward Schwartzenberg Sadie Silverstein 

Ruth Davis   Charles Gruenberg 

Rebecca Rubenstein  Edith Fogelman 

Esther Aaronson  Celia Buchalter 

Annie Katzeff   Mathilde Levenbach 

Nathan Rosenthal 

************************* 
OTHER YAHRTZEITS:  

Jose Plockier   Adolf Abosh 

Anna Arnoff   Maurice Feldman 

Gertrude Hecht  Morris Bierman 
 

************************* 
Our continued Thoughts and Prayers go out to Fanny 

Harris, Arthur Rosen, Ralph H. Weintraub, David 

Moss, Dr. Camelia Habib Isaac, Florence Chest, 

Beverly Setser,Gary Stamler, Sarah Mourad, Marion 

Sheppard, Grace & Nat Peshkin, John Beber, Marlene 

Kamienny, Faye Schecter, Michael & Gail Gerber, 

Arlene Epstein, Barry Bass, and Barry Schoer.  May 

they continue on the Road to Recovery.  May they all 

have a Refuah Shlayma.  GET WELL SOON, SOONER 

YET. 

************************* 
Suggestions are Always Welcomed and Appreciated for 

new ideas, for events, and other special functions at 

the Temple.  Please Call Lynne at 323/938-4489, 

323/939-8444 or email her at: 

71742.2262@compuserve.com 
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Our heartfelt condolences go 

out to Arthur Rosen & Family, 

Naomi Rosen & Dr. Bryan 

Weare, Dr. Norman & Dr. 

Barbara Rosen, Jessie & Debra 

Rosen and Rabbi Stan & Tessie 

Rosen and families on the loss of 

your beloved wife, mother, 

grandmother, kin and friend.  

She will leave a tremendous 

void in the  lives of  those who 

knew and loved her including 

her Temple Beth Zion and 

Temple Beth Zion Sisterhood 

family and friends.  She was a 

pillar of both the Temple and 

the Sisterhood and she, along 

with her husband Arthur, are 

one of the reasons the Temple 

still exists.  May Her Soul Be 

Bound Up in the Bonds of 

Eternal Life.  May Her Memory  

Always Be for A Blessing. And 

May God Give Them Extra 

Strength.  
 
 

********************* 
 

Our God and God of our 

fathers, we thank You 

for the joy and rest 

which this Sabbath day 

has brought. May the 

coming week bring 

gladness and peace, 

health and 

achievement. As we 

inhale the fragrance 

of the Besamim, we 

pray that the days 

ahead may bring 

sweetness to our lives 

and to the lives of 

our dear ones. May the 

blessed influence of 

the Sabbath linger 

with us until we greet 

her again next Sabbath 

eve.    Amen. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May the joys of friendship warm and comfort 

you always.  

********************* 
Tribute Cards 
You can remember your loved ones with tribute cards 

for all occasions:  Births, Birthdays, Weddings, 

Anniversaries, Get Wells, Retirements, and 

Condolences, etc., etc. Remember besides giving a 

donation in honor of, in memory of, or for the good 

health of someone you know or love, you will also be 

helping out the Temple with your contributions. Please 

call Marion Sheppard with your tribute wishes at her 

home, (323) 938 1334. 
 

********************* 

 

Memberships are now 

 open and available. 
 

Tell Your Friends & Neighbours 
 

 

 

Temple Beth Zion, 5555 W. Olympic Blvd., 

Los Angeles, CA 90036 
Tel:  (323) 933 9136, Fax:  (323) 933 9156  

Emails: templebethzionla@att.net 

   tbzla@att.net 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
    
 
  
   
 

 

 


